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 AGENDA      
 

BOARD OF LICENSING COMMISSIONERS 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 27, 2014      

 

1:30 PM 

WEYMOUTH TOWN HALL, 2ND FLOOR, COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

1.       APPROVALS 

 Minutes:  April 29, 2014 

 One-Day Wine & Malt Permit: Weymouth Rotary Club Summer Social (7/28/14)  

 

 

2.   CHAIRPERSON’S REPORT    

 Meeting Schedule  

 

 

3.    CORRESPONDENCE  

 

 

4.   NEW/OLD BUSINESS 

 License Renewals have been mailed to licensees (expiring June 30, 2014)  

   & are due by June 3, 2014  

 

 

5.       ADJOURNMENT  


